
 

 

24th Annual Northeastern Nevada Stewardship Group Annual Meeting 

5:30 -6:30  Social Hour 

  

6:30 – 6:50  Gerry Miller will give an update of this past year’s activities and give 
Thanks to the Current Board of Directors  

 

6:50 – 7:00  Special Northeastern Nevada Stewardship Group Recognition to: 
Doug Clarke 

 

7:10 – 7:15  will Call for nominations to fill the Thirteen directors’ seats  

 

7:15 -7:20 will Pass the Paper around to the Directors to Sign Up as President of 
the Month  

 

7:30 – 8:15  Jesse Braatz and Carol Evans will give a presentation highlighting the 
ongoing Riparian Habitat improvements on the Humboldt River Ranch  

 

8:15 - questions  

*******************************************************************  

Meeting Attendees:  Gerry Miller, Gail Ross, Larry and Cindy Hyslop, Andi Porreca, 

Katie Moss, Dave and Meagan Voth, Leslie Creel, Agee and Vicki Smith, Jesse 

Braatz, Carol Evans, Pat Coffin, Amanda Conklin, Meg Glaser, Jeff Moore, Jill 

Silvey, Cam and Isabella Collins, Andrew Church, David Hogle, 25 Ranch, Doug 

Clarke 

Call for Board nominations:  Dave made a motion to seat all current Board 

members for 2023.  Amanda seconded and the motion passed. 


